
Farming businesses invited to workshop

Written by Holyoke Enterprise

The Haxtun, Sedgwick and Yuma County Conservation Districts have joined with the Upper
Republican Natural Resource District to host “The Farming Evolution—Where Do I Fit?” The
workshop will be Thursday, Feb. 13 at the Phillips County Event Center in Holyoke.  

For the full article, subscribe to our e-Edition. Call 970-854-2811.
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